July 22, 2009

Dear Arlington Pointe Homeowners,

As a reminder, we are holding our annual Home Owners Association meeting on Saturday,
August 1%, 2009 at 1:00pm.

Since we did not receive any concerns, Dennis and I will host this meeting / social in our
backyard by the pool.

We will begin the cookout with a public meeting at 1:00pm. We will hand out info on our
APHOA finances, discuss future meeting needs for upcoming voting of new officers for
the 2010 — 2011 term, have an open discussion of any comments, concerns, compliments,
etc. Mike Tolley with Backyard Realty Group (our Homeowners Management Company)
has agreed to attend and answer any questions you may have as well. After the formal
meeting, everyone is free to sit, relax and catch up since the last time we all got together.
(Rainout date will be same time — Sunday, Aug. 2nd.)

Janice will call you all over the weekend to get a count of attendees. We are hoping to keep
costs down so we are looking for each household to bring a side dish or dessert. Please let
Janice know what you plan to bring when she calls you this weekend. The APHOA will get
hamburgers, hot dogs, buns and plates, napkins, utensils. If there are other meats that you
wish to have grilled, feel free to bring them and we will grill them for you as well.

Again, my email address is jeannepete01(@gmail.com and my phone number is 770-823-
5963 or Janice Stultz can be reached at 678-522-0068. Sam is out of town so we ask that
you call either Janice or I with any questions.

We look forward to seeing you all again soon.

Jeanne Pete, Janice Stultz and Sam Harvey
APHOA Board 2008-2009
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